
Thursday December 2nd 2021 
 

Hello from the Regathering Task Force! 
 
As you can imagine, the Task Force has been working hard to 
stay on top of all the changes with COVID.  Our team will be 
meeting next week to take a look at our COVID protocols and 
determine if we have to change anything in the new year.  For 
now, we are staying the course and following the CDC 
guidelines which include masks being required when 
transmission rates are at substantial or high levels.  Currently, 
Fairfax County is at substantial meaning that masks are again 
required at all services and indoor church activities for 
everyone regardless of vaccination status.  If you have any 
questions, please contact Krista Gauthier 
at kkgauthier@gmail.com.  Thank you 
 


